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All competitors entered in the 2019 Broadmoor Pikes Peak International Hill Climb, brought to 
you by Gran Turismo, will be required to display a Gran Turismo banner/decal on their vehicle 
and/or person during all Race Week practice and qualifying sessions, and on Race Day.   
 
The PPIHC will provide the banner/helmet decal to each competitor at Registration.  
Competitors/entries will be responsible for the application of each banner in the specified 
location before receiving an official Tech sticker and passing Tech Inspection.  
 
Requirements for displaying the Gran Turismo banner/decal are as follows*: 
 

Car Entries with a front window/windscreen 
 One Gran Turismo window banner 

 
Car Entries without a front window/windscreen 

 One Gran Turismo helmet visor decal  
 

Motorcycle Entries (helmets with windscreen visor) 
 One Gran Turismo helmet decal  

 
Motorcycle Entries (helmet styles without windscreen visor) 

 Two Gran Turismo jawline helmet decals 
 

Competitors/Entries that do not meet the parameters of these specifications 
 Dealt with on a case-by-case basis 

 
*NOTE: 
 

 No other decals/branding may be displayed on the windshield/windscreen or on the 
designated helmet visor or helmet area.  

 No modifications may be made to the Gran Turismo image/brand markings. 

 If the banner causes visual impairment, an alternative form of representation may be 
arranged with the PPIHC’s Race Director and their partners from Gran Turismo.  

 Failure to display the Gran Turismo banner/decal at all times will result in disqualification. 


